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Comments: Please do not issue anymore permits for sheep grazing in the High Unitas Wilderness. The sheep

destroy the habitat,carry diseases , &amp; cause predators to be eliminated to protect them. Sheep have no

place on public lands at the expense of the natural animals that should be living there.

You need to change your outdated laws &amp; practices &amp; start protecting the environment! 

I believe that the ranchers. Get paid for animals killed by predators so why are you killing the predators???  GET

THE SHEEP OUT!

 


